
 

 

 

 

NOTICE FOR MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES 

 

 

The HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE TOWN OF PHILLIPSBURG is seeking Proposals for the 

following services: 

 

“Management Consulting Services” 

 

It is the Housing Authority’s desire to retain a duly qualified, competent and capable Management 

Consultant to assist the Housing Authority.  All services must be in accordance with the existing laws, 

rules, orders, directives and regulations governing these services and supplies. 

 

“If awarded a contract your company/firm will be required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 

10:5-31 et seq. N.J.A.C. 17:27” 

 

In order to be considered, a bid proposal must arrive at the Authority office in accordance with 

the instructions on the bid request.  Please contact Thomas McGuire to request a copy of the bid 

packets (908) 859-0122 #105, email tmcguire@phillipsburgha.com 
 

All Proposals must be submitted to the above address by no later than 10:00 AM on Thursday, July 11, 

2024.   

 

The proposal is being solicited through a fair and open process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5 

et.sq. 

 

The Housing Authority will award the contract to the offeror whose Proposal is most advantageous to the 

Housing Authority with price and other factors considered. The PHA reserves the right to reject any and 

all proposals, to waive any informalities or to accept the Proposal which in its judgment shall be in the 

best interest of the PHA.   

 

 

 

 

      ______________________________________ 

       THOMAS F. McGUIRE 

                          Executive Director 

 


